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May 21, 2014 
 
Daemen College 
Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I would like to thank and congratulate for a job well done all the many people who 
helped make this year’s Commencement such a success. Your efforts contributed to 
creating an excellent experience for our students and their families. Thank you. 
 
I want to especially thank the many professionals in our facilities department. They did a 
superb job of juggling countless competing tasks, both at Commencement and on 
campus. These tasks are most often invisible but absolutely essential, and this year—as 
always—our facilities people were flawless. I hope you will take the time to thank them 
if you have the opportunity.  
 
At the State of the College Address, I announced that we would bring to campus a 
technology expert who would examine the state of technology at Daemen and make 
recommendations for change if appropriate. This consultant, Mr. Jeff Reisberg, will hold 
an open forum for anyone in the Daemen community who wishes to provide input. This 
session will be on Tuesday, June 3 from 12:30 to 1:30 in the Alumni Lounge. I hope you 
will take the time to give him your thoughts. 
 
Cordially, 

 
Gary A. Olson 
President 
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